

# **Newspaper Articles by Topic**

Looking for articles pertaining to a specific topic? The links provided below are just a small compilation of the plethora of articles available on the <u>Historic Oregon Newspapers website</u>. All links are connected both directly and indirectly to the topics presented. For even more content and primary documents, go to the <u>search</u> page and type in key words for the specific topics using the "Select Year" or "Select Date" options to narrow down a time frame.

The links listed below are organized by topic and in chronological order.

# Dams

- <u>"Fish Ways Not Provided" from Morning Oregonian, November 05, 1902</u>
- "Must Protect Salmon" from Morning Oregonian, August 03, 1904
- <u>"Low Cost of Irrigation Reservoirs" from Daily Capital Journal, May 05, 1906</u>
- <u>"Wonderful Water-Power in Oregon" from The Sunday Oregonian, May 27, 1906</u>
- <u>"Dams on Upper Yakima River" from East Oregonian, September 19, 1906</u>
- <u>"Few Salmon Eggs Taken This Season" from The Hood River Glacier, November 01, 1906</u>
- <u>"Irrigation Plan Destroys Town" from East Oregonian, March 21, 1908</u>
- <u>"The Biggest Irrigation Reservoirs" from East Oregonian, June 01, 1908</u> (Found on the "Chronicling America" website)
- <u>"Water Power of Deschutes River Gigantic" from Morning Oregonian, January 01, 1910</u>
- <u>"To Look After the Dams on Rogue River" from Daily Capital Journal, March 20, 1911</u>
- <u>"Physical Features of Warmsprings Project Outlined" from Malheur Enterprise, April 26, 1919</u>

# Geography

- <u>"Scenes on the Columbia River" from The West Shore, December 01, 1880</u>
- <u>"Castle Rock, Columbia River" from The West Shore, January 01, 1882</u>
- <u>"Oneonta Gorge, Columbia River, The West Shore, July 01, 1884"Columbia River-Indian Rock" from The</u> West Shore, March 01, 1886
- <u>"White River Falls" from The West Shore, May 01, 1886"Columbia River-Castle Rock" from The West Shore, January 01, 1887</u>
- <u>"Columbia River-Upper Cape Horn" from The West Shore, January 01, 1887</u>
- <u>"Hood River, Oregon" from The West Shore, November 01, 1887</u>
- <u>"Columbia River Scenery-Pillars of Hercules" from West Shore, November 29, 1890</u>
- <u>"Washington-Palisades of the Columbia River" from West Shore, January 24, 1891</u>
- <u>"Waterfalls of the Columbia" from The West Shore, March 21, 1891</u>

- <u>"Cape Horn and Castle Rock" from The Illustrated West Shore, April 11, 1891</u>
- <u>"Mt. Hood From Upper Hood River Valley" from The Sunday Oregonian, December 03, 1911</u>
- <u>"Oneonta Gorge on Columbia Highway</u>" from The Sunday Oregonian, January 18, 1914
- <u>"Cars Bound for Hood River Must Now Take Two Detours" from The Sunday Oregonian, September 14,</u> <u>1919</u>
- <u>"The Mt. Hood Loop-Master Scenic Highway" from The Sunday Oregonian, June 26, 1921</u>
- <u>"Mount Hood Loop Road Gives State Another Great Highway" from The Morning Oregonian, January</u> 02, 1922

#### Joe Meek

- <u>"When Joe Meek Met President Polk" from The Sunday Oregonian, October 02, 1904</u>
- <u>"Joe Meek, Oregon's Pioneer Politician" from The Sunday Oregonian, September 17, 1905</u>
- <u>"Col. Joseph L. Meek Day at the Fair, Friday, September 29<sup>th</sup>" from Hillsboro Argus, September 21, 1905</u>
- <u>"Joe Meek, The Man Who Saved Oregon" from Daily East Oregonian, November 06, 1905</u>
- <u>"Joe Meek's Grave Simple" from Morning Oregonian, June 21, 1911</u>
- <u>"Militants Shower Abuse on Britain" from Morning Oregonian, May 03, 1913</u>
- "Joe Meek's Trip East is Recalled by Rifle" from Sunday Oregonian, March 16, 1913
- <u>"Dreadful Days of Whitman Massacre and Pioneers' Heroism are Recalled" from The Sunday</u> <u>Oregonian, December 31, 1916</u>
- <u>"Honor Paid Baker" from The Sunday Oregonian, March 11, 1917</u>

### John McLoughlin

- <u>"Early History of Oregon City from Oregon City Courier-Herald, January 03, 1902</u>
- <u>"Dr. John McLoughlin-'Father of Oregon'" from The Sunday Oregonian, October 15, 1905</u>
- <u>"High Eulogies Paid to Father of Oregon" from Oregon City Enterprise, May 24, 1907</u>
- <u>"Memory of McLoughlin" from Oregon City Courier, May 24, 1907</u>
- <u>"Honor Memory of Father of Oregon" from The Morning Oregonian, October 07, 1907</u>
- <u>"Honor Memory of McLoughlin" from Oregon City Courier, October 11, 1907</u>

### **Lewis and Clark Expedition**

- <u>"Frozen to Death" from Willamette Farmer, March 07, 1879</u>
- <u>"Benefactors of Oregon" from Morning Oregonian, May 20, 1901</u>
- <u>"Colonel William Hancock Clark" from Morning Oregonian, August 26, 1901</u>
- <u>"First Across the Continent" from Morning Oregonian, January 01, 1902</u>
- <u>"The Conquest' Tale of Lewis and Clark" from The Sunday Oregonian, November 02, 1902</u>
- <u>"What Lewis and Clark did" from The Morning Oregonian, January 01, 1903</u>
- <u>"Talks Lewis and Clark" from The Morning Oregonian, February 09, 1903</u>

- <u>"Monument to Sergeant Floyd" from The Sunday Oregonian, May 24, 1903</u>
- <u>"New Banner for Lewis and Clark Exposition" from The Morning Oregonian, May 24, 1904</u>
- <u>"The Lewis and Clark Fair as Seen From Willamette Height" from The Morning Oregonian, January 02, 1905</u>
- <u>"Watch Portland Grow" from The Sunday Oregonian, March 19, 1905</u>
- <u>"As to Descendants of Lewis and Clark" from The Sunday Oregonian, April 02, 1905</u>
- <u>"Explorer Lies in Lonely Grave" from The Sunday Oregonian, April 16, 1905</u>
- <u>"The Lewis and Clark Trail" from The Plaindealer, June 05, 1905</u>

## Native Americans in Oregon

- <u>"The Last of the Umpquas" from The West Shore, August 01, 1879</u>
- <u>"Carvings of Haida Indians" from The West Shore, August 01, 1884</u>
- <u>"Alaska Indians and Canoe" from The West Shore, December 01, 1887</u>
- "A Family Group of Spokane Indians" from The West Shore, November 08, 1890
- "Sioux Indians Performing the Ghost, or Messiah, Dance" from The West Shore, November 29, 1890
- <u>"The Indian Territory and It's People" from Lincoln County Leader, May 01, 1903</u>
- "Chief Joseph's Death Closes a Stirring Page of History" from Daily East Oregonian, September 24, 1904
- "Noted Indian Pictures on View at the Fair" from The Sunday Oregonian, June 18, 1905
- <u>"Carrying on the Work of Marcus Whitman" from The Sunday Oregonian, January 21, 1906"Queer Step</u> Children of Uncle Sam" from The Oregon Daily Journal, September 29, 1907
- <u>"The Battle of the Grand Ronde" from The Sunday Oregonian, February 09, 1908</u>
- <u>"Government Wiping Out White Plague Among Indians" from The Sunday Oregonian, August 10,</u> <u>1913"Philadelphia Philanthropist Works to Save American Indian" from The Sunday Oregonian,</u> <u>September 07, 1913</u>
- <u>"Types of Umatilla Reservation Indians at the Round-Up" from East Oregonian, September 25, 1914</u>
- <u>"Umatilla Indian Family" from The Sunday Oregonian, February 07, 1915</u>
- "The Indians are a Picturesque Feature at the Round-Up" from East Oregonian, September 24, 1915
- <u>"Jackson Sundown Winning World Championship at 1916 Round-Up" from East Oregonian, September</u> 20, 1917
- <u>"Scenes Caught During 'The Epic Drama of the West'" from East Oregonian, September 19, 1918</u>
- <u>"Text of Bill for Opening of Reservation" from The Evening Herald, February 27, 1920</u>
- <u>"Cayuse Twins, by Major Lee Moorehouse, Has Long Been Celebrated Picture" from East Oregonian,</u> September 25, 1920
- Front page of Klamath Tribune, November 01, 1956
- <u>"Klamath Indian Reservation Oregon" from Klamath Tribune, September 01, 1957</u>
- <u>"Exec. Comm. Members Issue Joint Statement At Wash. Hearings" from Klamath Tribune, February 01,</u> <u>1958</u>

- <u>"Summer Recreation Program Activities Pictured" from Klamath Tribune, August 01, 1959</u>
- Front page of Klamath Tribune, February 01, 1960
- <u>"Building, Remodeling in Reservation Area Still Going Strong; Members Find Real Estate Sound</u> Investment" from Klamath Tribune, July 01, 1961

## **Oregon Trail**

- <u>"Early Days in Oregon" from The Daily Morning Astorian, December 02, 1883</u>
- <u>"Early Local Government in Rhode Island and Oregon" from The Daily Morning Astorian, November 18,</u> <u>1884</u>
- "Joaquin Miller Writes on Oregon for the Chicago Times" from Oregon Sentinel, September 25, 1886
- <u>"From Maine to Oregon" from The Daily Morning Astorian, December 06, 1889</u>
- "The Oregon Trail" from East Oregonian, April 25, 1900
- <u>"Trip Over Oregon Trail" from Morning Oregonian, September 17, 1900</u>
- <u>"Great Fair in 1905" from The Sunday Oregonian, December 16, 1900</u>
- <u>"Beginnings of Oregon" from The Morning Oregonian, April 19, 1901</u>
- <u>"One Hundred Years in Oregon" from The Morning Oregonian, January 01, 1903</u>
- <u>"Today Celebrates her Ninetieth Birthday" from Morning Oregonian, February 28, 1905</u>
- <u>"Will Retrace the Old Oregon Trail" from The Sunday Oregonian, September 17, 1905</u>
- <u>"Trail Taken Again" from The Morning Oregonian, March 15, 1910</u>
- <u>"Move in Behalf of Oregon Trail Intent of Daughters of Revolution" from The Sunday Oregonian, March</u> <u>15, 1914</u>
- <u>"Old Oregon Trail Was Famous Route in Prairie Schooner Days" from East Oregonian, September 22,</u> <u>1921</u>
- <u>"Easter Oregon Road-Building Programme Includes 814 Miles" from The Morning Oregonian, January</u> 02, 1922
- <u>"Story of the Famous Old Oregon Trail, Part 1" from The Ontario Argus, April 06, 1922</u>
- "Story of the Famous Old Oregon Trail, Part 2" from The Ontario Argus, April 13, 1922
- "Story of the Famous Old Oregon Trail, Part 3" from The Ontario Argus, April 20, 1922
- "Story of the Famous Old Oregon Trail, Part 4" from The Ontario Argus, April 27, 1922
- <u>"Story of the Famous Old Oregon Trail, Part 5" from The Ontario Argus, May 04, 1922</u>

### **Timber and Lumber**

- <u>"From Forest to Mill" from The Sunday Oregonian, September 30, 1900</u>
- <u>"Revise Land Laws" from The Morning Oregonian, September 18, 1905</u>
- <u>"Revise Land Laws" from Oregon City Enterprise, September 22, 1905</u>
- <u>"The Forests of Oregon" from The Oregon Daily Journal, September 08, 1907</u>
- <u>"Oregon's Lumber Industry" from The Oregon Daily Journal, September 08, 1907</u>

- <u>"Timber and Lumber" from The Morning Oregonian, February 04, 1911</u>
- <u>"The Timber Resources of Oregon" from Daily Capital Journal, December 30, 1911</u>
- <u>"Home and Farm Magazine Section" from The Gazette-Times, July 23, 1914</u>

#### Whitman Massacre

- <u>"Indian Who Remembers Whitman Massacre" from The Sunday Oregonian, April 09, 1905</u>
- <u>"Carrying on the Work of Marcus Whitman" from The Sunday Oregonian, January 21, 1906</u>
- <u>"How Little Girl Saw Whitman Massacre" from The Oregon Daily Journal, April 14, 1907</u>
- <u>"Anniversary of Whitman Massacre" from Daily Capital Journal, November 16, 1907</u>
- <u>"Whitman Massacre Story Retold By Woman Remembering it as Child" from The Sunday Oregonian,</u> October 23, 1910
- <u>"Whitman Massacre Recalled by Survivor" from The Sunday Oregonian, July 06, 1913</u>
- <u>"Books" by The Sunday Oregonian, August 13, 1916</u>
- <u>"Dreadful Days of Whitman Massacre and Pioneers' Heroism are Recalled" from The Sunday</u> <u>Oregonian, December 31, 1916</u>
- <u>"Pioneer Woman is Dead" from The Sunday Oregonian, August 19, 1917</u>
- <u>"Oregon's Scenic Beauty Used in Whitman Massacre Film" from The Sunday Oregonian, August 17, 1919</u>